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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 10:47 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: food scrap pickup

 

From: Rachael Arenstein <rachaelarenstein@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 10:26 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: food scrap pickup  
  
Dear Mayor Hochvert, 

I am writing in support of the proposal made as part of the CAC recommendation to add curbside food scrap 

pickup for Scarsdale residents.  I believe that adding this service will be good for residents and good for the 

environment. 

Thank you, 

Rachael Arenstein 

1 Rectory Lane 

 

 


